
Dear Ed/Planning Policy team 
Thank you for providing Highways England with the opportunity to comment on 
the latest consultation regarding the Blandford+ Neighbourhood Plan.    We are 
satisfied that as the matters currently under consideration relate solely to Local 
Green Space, these will not impact upon the strategic road network for which we 
are responsible. We therefore have no comments to make. 
Regards 
Gaynor 
 
Gaynor Gallacher, South West Operations Division 
Highways England |  

 
  

 

  
 
 




